
BREVARD SEMINOLE CLUB 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

 

Dear FSU Student, 

 

The Brevard Seminole Club invited you to apply for the Jack Sinclair Memorial Scholarship. This 

scholarship is provided by the Sinclair family and the Brevard Seminole Club. 

 

If you are an accepted student to Florida State University for the 2017-2018 academic year, please 

feel free to apply for the $2500 scholarship. Please complete the application and write a short 

essay as to why you feel you are deserving of this award. 

 

The scholarship will be awarded at the Seminole Send-off Party on May 9, 2017 at 6:00 PM. All 

applicants and admitted students and family members are welcome to join us at Memaw’s BBQ 

for an evening of fellowship and Seminole Spirit! This event is a great way to meet other 

classmates heading to Florida State.  

Memaw’s BBQ 

600 East Eau Gallie Blvd 

Indian Harbour Beach 

 

Complete the application and mail, along with all requested materials to: 

 

Brevard Seminole Club 

386 Haley Ct. 

Melbourne, FL 32940 

Or email to: brevardseminoleclub@gmail.com 

 

Thank you and Go Noles! 

 

Bill Johnson 

President, Brevard Seminole Club 

mailto:brevardseminoleclub@gmail.com

